
 

 

We’re celebrating moms today! Take a 
photo with family or friends at the photo 
wall, and grab a muffin for breakfast in 
the wings! We also have coffee and bana-
nas. Thank you to all the moms, and 
mother figures, who do so much! 

 

W O R S H I P AT 9  A M  
F O U R T H  S U N D A Y  O F  E A S T E R  

May 8, 2022 

  PRELUDE      Dr. Kathy Tuminello   
  INTROIT    Spirit of God, Descend Upon My Heart              Choir 
  WELCOME                                            Pastor Pam Dubov 
  GREETING Oh How He Loves You and Me   
  SCRIPTURE READING - JOHN 10:22-30 
                     Brad Finkbiner, Liturgist 
*HYMNS We’ll Understand It Better          No. 525 

  How Firm a Foundation          No. 529 
  MESSAGE                       A Lullaby  

Pastor Don Pratt 
Psalm 131:1-3 

*HYMN  Faith of Our Fathers           No. 710 
  APOSTLE’S CREED             No. 881 
  PRAYER WITH LORD’S PRAYER   
  RECEIVING NEW MEMBERS 
  OFFERING O Spirit of the Living God            St. Paul Choir 
*DOXOLOGY Praise God From Whom…            No. 94 
  PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING 
*HYMN  Precious Name                                       No. 536 
*BENEDICTION  
  POSTLUDE  
 

9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 
11 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne 

 
 

 

VISITING US TODAY? 
Stop by the Connection Center in the lobby to find out more 
about St. Paul! You can also visit our website: stpaulumc.org, 

download our app, or join our mailing list to keep up to date on 
all the latest news. Our Next Steps class is May 1 if you’d like to 

learn more about faith and St. Paul. 
 

FILL OUT A CONNECT CARD 
Let us know you’re worshipping with us and share prayer re-

quests or other needs: stpaulumc.org/connect-card 
 

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE 
Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click the “Give” link at the 
top of the page. You can also click on Give in our free St. Paul 
app (search St. Paul United Methodist in your app store).  

 

 
 

The Wiggle Room is available on the right side of the  
lobby for nursing mothers and others with children. 

S U P P O R T  S T U D E N T   
M I S S I O N  T R I P  

Thank you for 
the great re-
sponse to our 
fundraiser for 
this summer's 
student mission 
trip! About half 
the envelopes 
have been tak-
en! If you 

would like to help fund our high school 
students mission trip to TN, where they 
will do home repairs for people in need, 
take a numbered envelope in the lobby 
and return it by June 5 with the amount 
listed. You can also make a contribution 
of any amount on our online giving 
page by selecting the Mission Envelope 
fund. We can't all go out of state to do 
home repairs, but we can all support our 
students as they serve others!  

M U F F I N S  F O R  M O M  

We’re so excited to have new members 
joining our St. Paul family at both         
worship times! Be sure to say hello and 
welcome them to St. Paul! 

 

JOINING AT 9 AM  
Samantha Ackley 

 

Nancy Collins 
 

Cindy Pratt 
 

 

JOINING AT 11 AM  
Chris, Lorrena and Hannah Bishop 

 

LuAnne Frolick 
 

Bonnie and Mike Hernandez 
 

Bryan and Sarah O’Day  

N E W  M E M B E R S  

https://www.stpaulumc.org
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://shelbygiving.com/stpaulumc
https://www.shelbygiving.com/App/Giving/stpaulumc
https://www.shelbygiving.com/App/Giving/stpaulumc


 

 

C O N N E C T  
 

FACEBOOK GROUPS 
FB Group - StPaulUMC 

FB group -StPaulParentsLounge 
 

KIDS & STUDENTS 
Connect with Children and Student Minis-
tries online and in person. See below for 
social media links and visit our website for 
kids and students. 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
Visit our website to learn about Adult 
Studies meeting in person or online. 
 

SUNDAY STUDIES 
9:30 AM: Homeward Bound  - Room 202 

10:15 AM: Friendship  - Room 201 
10:30 AM: Inspirations - Room 212 

 

TUESDAY STUDY 
10:30 AM Lightseekers - Room 212 

Need help connecting?   
Email church@stpaulumc.org 

Fill out Connect Card 
www.stpaulumc.org 

StPaulUMCLargo 
StPaulChildrensMinistry 
SPUMCLighthouse 

 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 
StPaul_Treehouse 
stpaul_lighthouse 

D E A T H S  

P R AY E R  L I S T  

Allen's Family 
Amy J. 
Beverly K. 
Bible study leaders 
Bill S. 
Bonnie 
Brody & Connor 
Carol 
Charlie 
Chickie B. 
Christyal 
CJ M. 
Cody S 
Craig 
Dale 
Deborah A.O. 
Dennis & Jane 
Dennis P. 
Don W. 
Eric 
Friends & Family of 
Phyllis Crocker 
Gloria 
Heather 
Janet G. 
Jay 
Jean T. 

Jeff H. 
Jerry 
Karen W. 
Kathy S. 
Kim & Jack M 
Kristina 
Linda S. 
Lisa 
Lynn 
Marian & Kelly 
Marie H. 
Mark 
Melissa S. 
Merilee 
Michael & Lucy 
Mike 
Mimi's Family 
Nan P. 
Nurnberger 
Family 
Paul D. 
People of 
Ukraine 
Raven 

Renters 
Residents of Oak 
Manor 
Rev. Mark 
Rich 
Rita 
Robert B. 
Sandra S. 
Shirley R 
Sue & Joe 
Tammy B. 
Tom M. 
Vicki 
Wanda 
Windell W. 
Yvette C. 
 

Please pray for the 
family & friends of 

Dee Bartlett 
Bob VanHooser 

who recently passed  
on to life eternal.  

Join Pastor Don on Thursdays at 1 PM 
starting on June 2 for a zoom study and 
discussion. If you aren't able to join us 
live, we'll also post the zoom recording 
in our St. Paul Facebook Group so you 
can catch up later. The study will focus 
on the book "Sheltering in the Psalms" in 
June and then move to Proverbs in July. 
You can purchase the book online. If 
you plan to attend, email us at 
church@stpaulumc.org for the zoom 
link. Not sure how to use zoom? Let us 
know in your email, and we’ll do our best 
to help you get connected.  

O N L I N E  B I B L E  S T U D Y  

Our Smilemakers were re-
cently recognized by Sabal 
Palms, one of the facilities 
that they deliver cards to 
each month, in apprecia-
tion for all they do to bring 
smiles to the lonely! If you 
want to serve by writing 
cards to put smiles on faces 
in our community, contact 
the church office. 

G O O D  N E W S  

G R A D U A T I O N  S U N D A Y  

If you’re graduating from high 
school, college or additional 
schooling this year, we want to 
honor you next Sunday, May 15. 
Email church@stpaulumc.org by 
Wednesday, May 11 with a photo, 
your name, the school you’re 
graduating from and future plans. 

We had a great time at this year’s 
Handi Luau!  

http://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulUMC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulParentsLounge
https://www.stphttps:/www.stpaulumc.org/children/k-5/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/adults/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://www.stpaulumc.org
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulChildrensMinistry
http://www.facebook.com/SPUMCLighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/StPaulUMCLargoFL
http://www.instagram.com/StPaul_Treehouse
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
https://www.facebook.com/groups/stpaulumc
https://www.amazon.com/Sheltering-Psalms-Prayer-Charles-Wesley/dp/1955473013/ref=sr_1_fkmr0_1
mailto:church@stpaulumc.org

